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DISCLAIMER:  The charges against each defendant are merely an accusation and all defendants are 
presumed innocent unless proven guilty in a court of law. 

On 7-1-24, Luis Aguirre, 44, of Beecher was stopped for speeding and found to have no valid driver’s license. 
He was issued citations for both charges and released on a notice to appear.  

On 7-5-24, Julio Castillo, 41 of Romeoville was stopped for running a red light and found to have a no bond 
warrant out of Will County. He was arrested and transported to the Will County Adult Detention Facility. 

On 7-6-24, Miguel Garcia-Perez, 48 of Chicago Heights was stopped for failure to dim headlights and issued a 
citation for that violation as well as for no valid driver’s license. He was issued a notice to appear and released. 

On 7-7-24, Victor Alba, 28 of Elgin was stopped for failure to dim headlights and found to have no valid 
driver’s license and was wanted on a DuPage County arrest warrant for failure to appear in court on a traffic 
violation. He was issued citations for the headlight violation and no valid drivers license and given a notice to 
appear. He posted the appropriate cash bond on the warrant and was released. 

On 7-7-24, Rebecca Tabor, 48 of Beecher was issued a notice to appear ticket for a disorderly conduct charge 
that occurred at 1350 Dixie Highway. 

On 7-10-24, Max Hansen, 96 of unincorporated Will County was stopped for an equipment violation and it was 
determined that his driver’s license was expired since 2018. He was issued citations for the expired DL, no 
insurance and improper display of registration and released on a notice to appear. 

On 7-12-24, Graciela Salas, 32, of Sauk Village was stopped for an equipment violation and found to have no 
valid driver’s license. She was issued a citation for that charge and a warning citation for the equipment 
violation and released on a notice to appear.  

 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: 
Chief Terry Lemming 

724 Penfield Street, Beecher, IL  60401 
708-946-6388 

 


